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I strongly oppose HB2025! 

This is absolutely ridiculous! We do not need any new taxes!! Oregonians already 

pay some of the highest taxes and people are struggling to make ends meet. There's 

always talk of trying to help stop the homeless crisis,well this I feel would only add to 

it. Let's do better! 


